

Polish Air Force University Rector - Commandant Brig. Gen. Pilot Krzysztof Cur, PhD, Eng.

Deblin, 14th June 2024

Concerns: invitation to the Common Module: Aviation English Part 1 organized by the Polish Air Force University

Dear Rector - Commandants, Commanders,

I am delighted to invite cadets or young officers to participate in the *Common Module:* Aviation English Part 1 which will take place from 17th to 26th September 2024 at the Polish Air Force University (PAFU), under the framework of the European Initiative for the Exchange of Military Young Officers EMILYO. We can host up to 12 participants in total, 2 participants per institution, who will be joined by a group of the Polish Air Force University cadets. The main requirement to attend the module is to have English level B1 according to CEFR or NATO STANAG Level 2.

The main premise of this module is to enhance language skills and strategies for effective communication in aviation environment with the focus on non-routine and unexpected situations. The module consists of 75 hours total: 38 hours of lectures conducted by our most experienced staff of the PAFU Foreign Languages Centre and 37 hours of self-study. The Polish Air Force University has an extensive library of books and materials in English to make the self-study a valuable experience for all participants. Upon completing this module, participants will obtain a certificate of attendance and 3 ECTS points.

During the module, participants will also have the opportunity to get familiarised with the Polish Air Force University history, its educational and training facilities, as well as attend sports, socializing and cultural events.

Polish Air Force University will provide free lodging and meals during the event to all participants. No participation fee is required, transportation to and from Dęblin railway station will also be provided. The attendees are asked to arrive to Dęblin on 16th September 2024 and depart from Deblin on 27th September 2024 accordingly.

Please kindly accept our invitation to the event and confirm your attendance by filling in the Registration Form and sending it to our POC (Mrs. Karolina Kozak, International Cooperation Office, Polish Air Force University, email: k.kozak@law.mil.pl, phone: +48 261 517 190) no later than 14th July 2024.

The Common Module description, practical information along with the Registration been placed together on the EMILYO official webpage. Form have Additional information and the initial programme of the module will be sent out to each POC in due time. If any questions occur, please do not hesitate to contact our POC.

I look forward to welcoming your cadets or young officers at the Polish Air Force University in Deblin!

Yours sincerely

Rector - Commandant

Brig. Gen. Pilot Krzysztof Cur, PhD, Eng.

Karolina Kozak

phone:+48 261 517 190 e-mail: k.kozak@law.mil.pl